
 
Welcome to our latest newsletter.  

Sharing Assemblies  
Parents, carers and family members are invited to Calder class’ sharing assembly on Friday 
morning (17 November), 9am in the school hall. Afterwards, those attending are welcome 
to come back into class for stay and play until 10.30am. 

Ribble class will be holding their sharing assembly on Friday 24 November and Wyre class on 
Friday 8 December.  

Pantomime – The Grand Clitheroe  
On Tuesday 5th December we will be attending the Pantomime at The Grand, 
Clitheroe.  This year the production is Red Riding Hood of the Ribble Valley.  The 
cost is £11.50, and includes the ticket, transport and refreshments.  Payment 
and consent for your child to attend the Pantomime can be done on ParentPay.  

Decoration Day  
We will be holding our annual day of Christmas crafts and activities on Monday 4 December.  
On this day we ask the children, and staff, to come dressed in either Christmas jumpers or 
Christmas themed fancy dress. We would also ask that the children bring a donation for our 
Christmas Fair, of either a bottle, chocolate or a pre-loved, good condition, teddy.  
  

Attendance By Class For October 2023  

Calder – 99.11%            Hodder – 98.33%  

Ribble – 98.84%        Wyre – 97.12%  

Attendance of: 96% - 100% = Green          Attendance of: 90% - 95.9% = Amber         
Attendance of: below 90%  = Red (Persistent Absence) 

Christmas Wreath Workshop 
LAST TICKET AVAILABLE 

Join us in school on Friday 24 November, 7pm, to enjoy a 
festive evening creating your own luxury Christmas wreath.  

£55 per person which includes all the tools, materials and 
decorations you will need to make your own luxury fresh 
door, a glass of mulled wine and a mince pie! 
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Diary of Dates: 
17 November  Calder sharing assembly  

24 November  Ribble class sharing assembly  

24 November  KS2 Athletics Tournament 

28 November Longridge High Year 5 Taster Day  

4 December Decoration Day / Christmas Jumper Day  

5 December  Pantomime at The Grand, Clitheroe  

8 December  Wyre class sharing assembly  

13 December  EYFS/KS1 Nativity – 2pm  

14 December EYFS/KS1 Nativity – 6pm  

18 December   Christmas Entertainment Evening  

21 December  Christmas lunch and parties  

22 December School closes for Christmas break  

8 January  School re-opens  

23 January  year 5 Hockey skills at Longridge High School  

9 February  School closes for Half Term break  

19 February  Inset Day  

20 February School re-opens  

 
Ribchester St Wilfrid's School PTFA are registered with easyfundraising, which means you can 
raise FREE donations for us every time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will donate to us 

when you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself! These donations 
really mount up and make a BIG difference to us, so we’d really appreciate it if you could take a 
moment to sign up and support us. It’s completely FREE and only takes a moment. You can find 

our easyfundraising page at  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/    

So far we have a total of free donations raised to date of £1,605,05  
£38.61 in the last 30 days with 45 supporters 


